
RAPID READ 

Tuesday, December 12th, 2023 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
➢ Stop by the Kiosk today and Thursday to purchase Riverside Swag! Limited quantities available.  

 
➢ Hey Frenchie’s! La Soirée PIF is next Wednesday night. Come to Room 208 to buy your tickets all 

week!  
 

➢ The Krispy Kreme Donut sale is tomorrow! Pre-ordered boxes will be delivered via FordDash to 
your P2 classes tomorrow. Donuts will also be available in the Foyer at lunch for $2 each, $3 for 
two, and $13 for a dozen.  Cash & card are both accepted.  

 
➢ Stop by the Library this Friday at lunch for some Cozy Winter Colouring!  

 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sweet Chili Chicken 
Noodle Bowl 

Beef Tacos Pastrami on Rye 
with Side Onion 

Rings 

Spicy Sausage 
Penne 

Chicken Fried 
Rice 

     

SPORTS 
 

➢ Sr. Girls Basketball: In the Howard Tsumura Invitational beginning tomorrow until Saturday.  Good 
luck Rapids!  
 

CLUBS 
 

➢ Social Justice Club: Hi Rapids! If you are interested in raising awareness about human rights 
violations and enjoy discussions with peers, come down to Room 110 this Friday at lunch!  

 

BAND/THEATRE 
 

➢ Reminder to all Musical Theatre students: Today and tomorrow rehearsals are until 5pm.  
 

➢ Do you like to ROCK? The Riverside Rock Bands are putting on a concert this Thursday at 7pm. 
Come join us in the café for a night of an amazing loud musical experience.  
 

➢ Come get in the Christmas Spirit by watching Riversides Music Departments Winter Concert next 
Thursday, December 21st at 7pm in the café!  The Art department will be setting up a Christmas 
market for your last-minute Christmas shopping. 

 

 
 
 
 



GRAD 
 

➢ Attention G24 grad class! Grad hoodies are available for order now until December 22nd. Order 
forms are available at the kiosk on Tuesdays and Thursdays at lunch and outside Room 224.  No 
orders will be accepted after December 22nd.  
 

➢ Hey Grade 12s! The grad t-shirts have arrived! Come to Room 124 tomorrow and Thursday at 
lunch to pick up your grad t-shirt.  

 
 

 

 


